Email from Julie-ann CLARKE <jclar177@eq.edu.au>
30/08/2007 01:34 PM

RE simple song
Hiya Ralph,

Thanks again for Simple Song, the audience loved it at the Eisteddfod the kids did
really well and some of them were planning to let you know all about it (am not sure
if they will or not). The ensemble worked without a conductor and I think it taught
them a lot about listening, following (especially with your work because we played
with the speed a little) and playing together.

Jeanette brought one of her primary schools as well, man they just get better!!!!

Hope alls well with you, thanks again for the tip on the music, any other suggestions
will be more than welcome.

Cheers

Julie-Ann
P.S. The kids loved getting a personal letter from the composer of a work!



